
Topic 
 
 
 

We will be putting 
together all that we 

have learnt in our topic 
sessions this term when 

completing a double 
page spread. 

 
 
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Our last full week of the Autumn term approaches 
which is very exciting, however the children have still 
been working hard this week on our D&T projects so 

make sure you save a spot on your Christmas trees for 
when they come home. 

 
Thank you to those parents that have offered to walk 
down with us to the Baptist church next week – it is 

greatly appreciated. 
 

!Trainers! 
 

Please can the children have a pair of trainers when 
participating in our PE sessions. The size of some of 

the boots are making it unsafe for some of the 
children to get involved in the event of turning an 

ankle. 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Wednesday 13th Dec – Rocksteady Concert 
Friday 15th Dec – KS2 Christmas Lunch 

Monday 18th Dec – Walk down to the Baptist Church 
Wednesday 20th December – Carols on the Playground 

 

Forest School 
 

We will not be heading to the forest this week (Tues 
12th December). 

 

Library  
The children’s library day will continue to be a Friday. 
If your child wishes to bring in their own book from 

home, they can do, however, it is their own 
responsibility. 

RE 
 

This week we shall be investigating the question ‘ Was 
Jesus the Messiah’ within our RE sessions. 

 
 

PE Sessions 
 

Currently the children need to have their PE kits in 
school all of the time but our scheduled PE days are on 

Monday and Thursday.  
If we can encourage children to have their earrings out 

on these days, and any long hair will need to be tied 
back. 

 

D&T 

 
We shall be working on completing our D&T projects 

this week so please note an improvement in the 
children’s sewing skills over the Christmas period – 

maybe get some socks for them darn? 

Maths 
 

This week we will be continuing with our unit on 
fractions and it may have a Christmassy feel to it. 

Knowledge of times tables and their related facts is 
always helpful so any extra practice would be 

appreciated. 
 

Communication 
Please do contact us if any issues creep up or you need 
clarification on something, please feel free to contact 

myself, Mr Smith (Panda Class Teacher) or Mrs 
Freeman (Tree Kangaroo Class Teacher). 

 
Mr Smith – dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Freeman – cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  
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